Hello Grade 2s and Families!
I hope that you were able to have some fun over the Christmas break!  I know it’s a bummer that we aren’t all able to be together right now, but I look forward to seeing you all soon!
	Please have your child bring this package of work back to school with them on January 17th.  Please also check our class website for some activities that I would like you to do this week.  Click on the Remote Learning tab.  
	We understand that everyone’s learning situation is different at this time, so please be patient with yourselves and your children if each day doesn’t go as planned.  If you are looking for activities beyond what is in your home package, there are still many fun and informative games on our Useful Websites page.  Here are some other general suggestions:
* Read – a book in their hands or an online book, try Epic or Raz
* Write – keep a journal, write a letter, send an email, make a card
* Bake or cook
* Take a nature walk or explore the wonders of winter in the backyard
* Play a board game or card game
The ways to learn are endless!  
I will be reaching out to students and families throughout the week.  If you have any questions or concerns at anytime please email at fscramstad@lssd.ca and I will get back to you as soon as possible.
Love,
Ms. Scramstad
